

lov./Dec.

AdvancED

Many Cultures One Destination 1 - 6



Dear parents,

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

This had been a great semester. At Oxford Schools, we are one family. We had achieved so many things this semester, read many books, met new teachers, made new friends, and mastered new skills. Excellence is what we are keen for, therefore we are proud of ourselves this semester and looking forward to share those exciting times in the next semester



The N.W.E.A standardized tests for math and English had administrated during the beginning of the scholastic year.

To encourage the habit of eating healthy food, different dates were assigned for students to have healthy breakfast in school under the supervision of the Art teacher.

Several parents' meetings were held on the following dates, October 6th, 2016, Nov.5th, 2016, and Dec. 17th, 2016, to ensure the parents' participation in their child's progress.

Activities

- Students were welcomed with a Back-to-school celebration.
- Oxford Schools and all the staff celebrated Eid Al-adha with their students.
- Our students enjoyed their time going on field trips:
- Grade (1, 2, 3) went on a field trip to Play Ground Center.
- Grade (4, 5, and 6) went to Challenge Village and the zoo.
- Grade (5) visited Jordan Museum
- Grade (4) visited Jabal Al Webdeh Art Museum.
- Grade (6) visited Hamodeh's Factory.
- Fire drill
- Students attended a lecture entitled "Take Care of your teeth".
- (1-3) football tournament was held in school which ended with (2B) winning the final game.
- Another football tournament was held assure the classes (4-6) in which (44) was the winner







Quote of the Month

There Is Only One Corner Of The Universe You Can Be Certain Of Improving, And That's Your Own Self.

- Aldons Huxley

Vision

Mission

Vision

A better education for a better future

- Mission -

To have a great influence on our ,students' knowledge, personality and overall future